
Attention Obstetricians and Gynecologists 

Sterilization Consent Form 

Louisiana Medicaid has been in communication with the Office of Population Affairs (OPA) 
concerning the upcoming expiration date (January 31, 2019) on the current Sterilization Consent 
Form (HHS 687). OPA is in the process of renewing the form, but will extend the expiration date of 
the current form one month at a time until final approval on the updated form is received.  

DXC Technologies will continue to accept the most current form until OPA publishes an updated 
form and expiration date. Providers are encouraged to check the OPA site directly for updates. 
Once the update occurs, an RA message will be published letting providers know how long the prior 
form will be accepted by DXC Technologies.  

Questions regarding this message and fee for service claims should be directed to DXC Technology 
Provider Relations at (800) 473-2783 or (225) 924-5040. Questions regarding managed care claims 
should be directed to the appropriate Managed Care Organization.  
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